
 

Memorandum 
 

 

June 10, 2020 Agenda Items 
 

 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Tom Stibbe, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  June 3, 2020 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
 

Field Report for May, 2020: 
 

 Warming Shelter and Riverwalk Café bathrooms are now open. 
 

 Low flow walks continue to be cleaned due to the repeated high water events. 
 

 Volunteer programs have resumed on a bi-weekly basis. 
 

 Weed pulling/spraying/mulching has been a high priority for the entire Riverwalk. 
 

 Staff continues to work on turf maintenance. 
 

 A few trees and multiple shrubs are currently being planted. 
 

 All annual flowers have been planted and are now being monitored daily. 
 

 Tulip bulb sales began online starting June 1st at www.napervilleparks.org. Pickup will 
be at the Beach on June 5th from 7:00 am – 9:00 am. 
 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

 The free Weekly Summer Recitals are on Tuesdays at 7:00 pm starting June 2nd – 
August 18th. 
 

 Visitor Center and Tours are closed until further notice. 
 

 Weekly Carillon pops concerts will be held on Saturday evenings at 7:00 pm and Sunday 
afternoons at 4:00 pm beginning June 6th and continuing through August 22nd.   
 

 Weekly Recitals also in June on Saturdays at 12:00 pm and Sundays at 4:00 pm. 
 

 

http://www.napervilleparks.org/


 
Other points of interest: 
 

 Paddleboats/kayaks are now open for the season. 
 

 Centennial Beach is currently on hold. 
 

 The Riverwalk Café will be closed for the season.   
 


